
 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD 
 

Amendments to the Inland Wetland and Watercourses Regulations 
of the City of Stamford 

 
The Environmental Protection Board of the City of Stamford (EPB), in 
accordance with Section 22a-42a of the Connecticut General Statutes and 
Section 15 of its Inland Wetland and Watercourses Regulations, will hold a 
public hearing to consider amendments to Stamford’s Inland Wetland and 
Watercourses Regulations on Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 7:30 pm via 
the Internet and conference call.  The Zoom Meeting ID is 818 3159 9119 
and the Passcode is 061324; the conference call phone numbers are 1- 
646-931-3860, 1-646-558-8656, or 1-301-715-8592.   
 
The proposed amendments are on file and open for public inspection 
during regular business hours in the EPB office on the 7th floor of the 
Stamford Government Center, the office of the Stamford Town and City 
Clerk, and the main branch of the Ferguson Library.  The proposed 
amendments can also be viewed on the EPB webpage at the following 
address:  
 

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/environmental-protection-board 

  
Signed, written comments pertinent to this matter may be submitted to the 
EPB office for distribution to the EPB members by the close of business 
on June 12, 2024.  Comments may also be presented in person at the 
hearing.  All persons are invited to attend the public hearing and be heard 
via the Zoom Meeting or conference call.  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/environmental-protection-board

